
Monday, December 16th 
 
CLARK DANCE  
Congratulations to the 7th and 8th grade dance team. The ladies took 1st place this 
weekend in Jazz, Hip Hop, and Poms. Way to go, girls! 
 
CLARK WRESTLING 
On Saturday the Clark Coyote wrestling team competed for conference championships. 
Placing 1st in the area were Mario Orueta and Chase Kasprzak. Placing 2nd were 
Nathan Amescua, Josiah Triezenberg, and Nate Kalk. 3rd place finishers were Ryan 
Bos, Teigan Sullivan, and Stefan Jokic. Great job medal placing wrestlers and Go 
Coyotes! Just a reminder wrestlers, your pizza party is tonight after school until 5:15 
p.m. and we will meet in the locker room to take care of equipment check in.  
 
CLARK BASKETBALL 
Don't forget, tonight's boys basketball game:  7th grade - 5:00 p.m. vs. Lowell Middle 
School. 
Come on out and cheer our team on! 
 
LC THEATER 
Lake Central Theatre Company's Troupe #2536 presents their state bound 
play, Women and War, in the auditorium tonight at 7.  Tickets are $5 each.  This is their 
fundraiser to help cover expenses for state.  The troupe won their regional, along with 
several acting and crew awards.  The show is a tribute to those on the homefront and to 
the soldiers. This show is truly a must see.     
 
MATH COUNTS 
Attention 5th Graders:   If you are interested in trying out for the 5th grade Math Bowl 
team, there is a meeting in Mr. Maciszak's room at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, December 
17th and Wednesday, December 18th.  Please come to the one that is most convenient 
for you, it is not necessary that you attend both. 
 
CLARK WEEK OF HOLIDAY CHEER 
We hope everyone will participate and wear their favorite holiday wear during our last 
week of school before break!  Tomorrow is RED AND GREEN DAY! 
 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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